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Dear Parents 

 

NEWSLETTER - Week 4 

 

Certificate of Achievement 

This week’s winners are: 

 Base 1 – Megan Eastaugh for her excellent work in Maths on time. 

Base 2 – Congratulations to Ben, India & Scarlett, the recipients of this week's Celebration 

certificates.  They have all shown great determination & resilience when learning how to complete 

long division calculations. 

 

KSI Gymnastics 7 February – please note the change of date for the Gymnastics at Eskdale School.  If you 

have not already returned the permission slip please return it to school on Monday. 

 

Parent Governor Election Results – thank you for all the responses to this election, Angus Nicholson will 

continue to be parent governor for the next term. 

 

P.E. Kits – please can we remind all parents that the children require their full P.E. kits in school every day; 

this is especially important following sports club.  Thank you. 

 

Music Lessons – with Bryce Chatto will be on Tuesday 6 February, please could the children concerned 

bring their musical instruments into school that day and arrive early for lessons as usual. 

 

SATs Busters Club Year 6 – Mrs Bordoli will be running a SATs club for the Year 6 children in 

preparation for the tests in May.  These sessions will run after school, finishing at 4:20 p.m. on the 

following dates:-  

Mon 19/2/18 Mon 26/2/18 Mon 12/3/18 Mon 26/3/18 

There is no SATs club on Monday 5 February as Mrs Bordoli will be attending Maths training. 

 

Base 2  Sports Club – Mr Palmer will be running an indoor Sports Club this term after school till 4:30 p.m. 

on the following dates at the Village Hub Tuesday 6 February. 

If Parents are able to help transport to the Hub that would be appreciated.   

 

Newsletters – please note all newsletters can be found on our website for your reference. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Helen Ward 

Mrs H Ward 

Headteacher 

 

Future Events 

SATs Club 

Sports Club 

mailto:admin@goathland.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.goathland.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS I Gymnastics 7 February at Eskdale School 

 

I give permission for my child/children…………….…………………. to take part in the Gymnastics 

session. 

 

 

Signed……………………………..Parent/Guardian      Date……………………………… 

 

 

I understand that medical details will be taken from medical forms filled in and sent into school.  If there are 

any changes to medical details, please inform the school on the reverse of this form. 

 

Please return this form to school as soon as possible. 

 

 


